
 
 
 
 
May 8, 2018 
 
 
Sumita Mukhoty, Senior Attorney 
Policy Division, International Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Re:  Rockwell Collins, Inc.-United Technologes Corp. Transfer of Control Application of 

ARINC, Inc. International Section 214, File No. ITC-T/C-20180501-00079 
 
Dear Ms. Mukhoty, 
 
 Thank you for your prompt attention to the Rockwell Collins, Inc.-United Technologies 
Corporation application for transfer of control of ARINC, Inc.’s international Section 214 
authorization.  In response to your questions, the companies provide the following information: 
 

1. Other than State Street Corporation, no other entities or individuals hold a greater-than-
10-percent ownership interest in United Technologies Corporation. 
 

2. United Technologies Corporation’s legal counsel contact information is as follows: 
 

Joshua Cammaker 
Wachtell, Lipton, Rosen & Katz 
51 West 52nd Street 
New York, NY 10019 
Telephone:  (212) 403-1331 
Email: JRCammaker@wlrk.com 

 
As always, please let us know if you or other FCC staff have any questions. 

 
 Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
 Kristine Laudadio Devine 
 Counsel to Rockwell Collins, Inc.  
 


